




 

 
 
 
 

TOWN OF HAMILTON 
 

HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
 

The Town of Hamilton Historic District Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, 
November 1, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom for a petition for a Certificate of Appropriateness 
for a project submitted by Timothy Ford (the “Applicant”). The applicant is proposing 
construction of a new house on property within the Hamilton Historic District at 550 Bay 
Road (also known as Assessors Map 49 Lot 63).The application and plans are available 
for review at Town Hall in the Town Manager’s office. 
 
 

Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87437589409?pwd=QWRGRXpWdE9TSkRMR2g1NnJnT3U1QT09 

Meeting ID: 874 3758 9409  
Passcode: 614972  

One tap mobile  
+13092053325,,87437589409#,,,,*614972# US  

        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York)  
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